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Harvest

A reminder that the Harvest Festival takes place on Sunday at St Winifred’s Church.
Please could children arrive at church for 11 o’clock so that teachers can give out the
readings etc. It is tradition for children to bring harvest gifts to the service. There is a
bring and share lunch at the Village Hall after the service — all are welcome.

Photos
If you want to buy your child’s photo please ensure that the form is returned to school
by Friday 29" September as we will be sending the order off after school on that day.

Safety

Would parents please ensure that children do not stand on the wall or railings at the
front of school. We constantly remind children in assembly about this and would
welcome your support in ensuring an accident does not happen.

Lost Property

Our lost property box is overflowing! Please would you check that none of your
child’s belongings are inside it? Please would you also ensure that all your child’s
clothes and belongings are named with a sew-on label or permanent marker.

Sponsored Pony Ride

Sophia and Scarlett, two of our librarians, have come up with a lovely idea to raise
money to buy new library books. During October they will be riding their ponies for
12 miles. Sponsor forms will be in the school office next week if you wish to support
them. Thank you girls for such a super idea.

Thank You from The Fish!

Following our plea a couple of weeks ago for someone to care of our poor fish,
Dominic and his mum Sheleen Nicklin have been stars! The tank is now lovely and
clean and the fish already look a lot healthier. Thank you so much for all the time and
effort you have given.

Young Engineers

Mrs Akay will be starting a Young Engineer’s club every Wednesday from 3.15 until
4pm in class 3. Please see Mrs Akay if you wish your child to attend and fill in the
permission slip below.

PERMISSION SLIP

Name of child

I give permission for my child to attend Young Engineer’s club.



